SRI AUROBINDO ASHRAM TRUST
Pondicherry - 605002, India (+91-413-2233628)

22.05.2020

LOCKDOWN - IV UPDATE

Given the sudden spike of positive cases in Pondicherry over the last
48 hours all are requested to strictly abide by our previous notice
dated 17.05.2020.

1)

Ashram Departments which are currently closed should strictly
remain closed.

As per Government notification, persons above the age of 65
should remain at home, except for meeting essential
requirements (food, medical needs, etc.).

Maids and Domestic Helpers are strongly recommended not to
return to work until further notice. This is for the safety of the
employees, for your own safety, and for the safety of the entire
community.

Please be aware that in case of a continuing increase of
positive cases, more restrictive measures may once again
become necessary.

Members of the community may call the Ashram Helpline numbers
for any queries or assistance:

95972-92595 94870-63008 95971-92595
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